
 

 

National MI Announcement: RT: 2014-03  
 
Date of Announcement:   February 11, 2014 

Effective Date of Changes:   The changes described in this announcement are applicable to all Single 
Premium Lender-Paid MI (LPMI) applications received on, or after, February 
17, 2014, subject to regulatory approval.   

 

 
Single LPMI Rate Changes 
 
Following are highlights of changes to National MI’s  Single Premium Lender-Paid MI (LPMI)rates, which, 
subject to regulatory approval, will be applicable for all MI applications received on, or after, February 17, 
2014.  For full details, please review our updated LPMI rate card, which is now available on our website. 
 
Highlights: 
 
 Rates for credit scores of 680+ are being reduced for most LTV/Coverage combinations 

 Rates for credit scores <680 remain unchanged 

 Most premium adjustors are being reduced   

 Credit score tiers for single premium remain in-line with tiers for monthly premiums 

 

For more information on our rates, please contact your Sales Advisor.
 

http://www.nationalmi.com/



